
Hi my name is Loretta guzman I was born and raised here. I am a tax payer, I’m a small 
business owner and I am a property owner. I attended this meeting and these people 
are asking for more money for projects they haven’t completed. My question is where is 
the accountability? Is there really checks and balances for the spent money and 
unfinished projects. 
They talk about less gas tax money coming in which means less money for their failed 
projects and less drivers driving but need more money for road paint, road repairs, and 
all the new transportation needed. Our current system is so unsafe due to the neglect of 
our leaders. There is no way as being a business owner I could carry all my supplies, 
take my little ones to and from school as they are 1 and 7 years old. As a business 
owner I work 7 days a week to pay my bills and figure out how to make the ends meet 
with high inflation. I do not get the privilege of asking for more money when I fail at my 
business. 
I grew up poor, riding the bus, walking and jogging to dig my self out of poverty. It’s so 
hard for me to sit back in silence and see our tax payers money just handed out like it’s 
not a big deal. It is a big deal. We have so many bike lanes and concrete mediums out 
on our roads that make it unsafe. Those who ride bikes have this luxury of not paying 
either. I’m asking that you come up with other options when handing out this money and 
making these new all electric green deal. If these projects fail who’s going to be 
accountable? 
I care about now and our future. Stop handing out our tax money for failed projects. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


